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Dear Colleagues,
 
The final push!
 
The final draft of the LTCC 2025 ISER is due on Monday October 16, 2023.  Here are a few key
reminders:
 

Our editor, Dr. Michelle Risdon, has made comments, so please address them.
We need our Evidence Team to finish the links to the Evidence.

 
If there are any questions, please contact your Writing Lead.  Elizabeth and I are also available for
consultation.
 
Take care.
 
Ray
 
Raymond J. Gamba, Ph.D.
Vice President of Academic Affairs
Lake Tahoe Community College
One College Drive
South Lake Tahoe, California 96150-4500
gamba@ltcc.edu
(530)-541-4660, ext 213
Pronouns: He/Him/His (Learn more about pronouns here)
 

Stay safe, stay mighty, we are here to support you!
 
I sometimes respond to email outside of typical business hours. At LTCC, we value and respect
flexible work arrangements so please respond when you are working.
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